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From:

Sent: Thursday, 10 October 2019 8:12 PM

To: Katherine Anstee

Cc: Rochelle Zurnamer; Antonny Ivancic; Paul Kernebone; Jenny Allen; Paul Mallam

Subject: RE: ACMA - Proposed broadcasting service SEN SA [SEC=UNCLASSIFIED,DLM=For-Official-Use-

Only]

Dear Rochelle
Thank you for your letter dated 10 October 2019 regarding the SEN SA service.

In answer to your questions:

1.

2. Crocmedia commenced to provide the service using that licence on the same date.

Please let me know if you require any further information.

Yours sincerely

From: Katherine Anstee <Katherine.Anstee@acma.gov.au>
Sent: Thursday, 10 October 2019 1:39 PM

To:
Cc: Rochelle Zurnamer <Rochelle.Zurnamer@acma.gov.au>; Antonny Ivancic <Antonny.lvancic@acma.gov.au>; Paul
Kernebone <Paul.Kernebone@acma.gov.au>; Jenny Allen <Jenny.Allen@acma.gov.au>

Subject: ACMA - Proposed broadcasting service SEN SA [SEC=UNCLASSIFIED,DLM=For-Official-Use-Only]

For-Official-Use-Only
Dear [N

Please find attached correspondence which relates to the category of service opinion that the ACMA provided to Crocmedia
Pty Ltd on 8 March 2019 about the proposed broadcasting service SEN SA.

Kind regards,
Katherine

Katherine Anstee



Senior Investigations Officer
Content Investigations Section

Australian Communications and Media Authority
www.acma.gov.au
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NOTICE: This email message is for the sole use of the intended recipient(s)
and may contain confidential and privileged information. Any unauthorized
review, use, disclosure or distribution is prohibited. If you are not the
intended recipient, please contact the sender by reply email and destroy all
copies of the original message.





